




MB Williams, 2025 S. Atlantic Ave, Daytona Beach, Fla, to Mr. & Mrs. Lothian, 11 December 1968 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Lothian:  

So sorry Florida turned such a cold shoulder to you on your visit. She can be very unfriendly at times. 

In fact we’ve had night temperatures near freezing the last three nights, though it is warming up to-

day. We have watched the weather reports and it looks as if you may have run into even colder 

weather and some storm. We seldom have such low temperatures at this time and the Chamber of 

Commerce is trying to tell us this is very unusual – as it really is the coldest for this date in 25 years! 

So you see it probably won’t happen again for a long time.  

We enjoyed seeing you both so much and were so sorry you had  
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had dinner before you came for we should have liked to take you to one of our favorite restaurants 

and had a longer visit with you. Perhaps you will come to Stratford next summer and if you do we 

hope you will come on to London. If we happen to be in Pt. Stanley at the cottage you can get us by 

telephone. We’re only on a 4-month service there but you could get the number from information or 

if I knew when you were coming I could give you directions. I enclose the photographs. I don’t think I 

should have known Mr. Spero.  

With best wishes from us both. Sincerely yours, 

Mabel B. Williams 
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